
 

Hi Willow Class, 

It’s half term! Hooray! We are not setting any home learning as it’s the school 

holidays. Hopefully the sun continues to shine and you can get outside and 

enjoy it.  I will be busy getting ready to go back to work in school after half 

term.  

I love receiving your emails showing me and Mrs Smith all the awesome home 

learning you have been doing. Thank you to all of you who have sent us emails. 

Martha’s piñata from the Mexico topic learning looked fun to play with, Huxley 

turned into a penguin in its natural environment and Molly’s Lego creations are 

incredibly impressive. Samuel Q and Isis have been very busy, as have William 

and Shani. Well done to all of you for the brilliant work you are doing.   

My family and I been enjoying some of the beautiful countryside around 

Dorking. We walked up Box Hill and looked at the super views.   Near where 

we live are families of ducks with ducklings. We have been going to visit most 

days and are loving seeing the babies grow.  

 

Have a wonderful break with your families and friends.  I hope to see you all 

soon. 

Big hugs,  

Mrs Campbell xxx 


